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 26 February 2024 

Dear Ms. Thompson, 

 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990  

CONSULTATION - PRE-SUBMISSION DRAFT OF THE KENT MINERALS AND WASTE 
LOCAL PLAN 2024-39 
 

Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council as the Minerals and Waste Planning Authority 
(MWPA) about the above pre-submission draft Local Plan.  
 
The purpose of the public consultation is to invite comments on the Plan’s ‘legal compliance’ 
and ‘soundness’ prior to submission to the Secretary of State. Upon review of the 
documentation the MWPA have no comments to make in this regard.  

I trust the above is self-explanatory and helpful. However, should you have any questions 

or require further information please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

Dustin Lees 
Minerals and Waste Policy Team Leader 
 




